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Dear Parents,             3rd  November 2022 

 

This year, as part of our festive celebrations the children in F1 are going to the Odeon Bromborough to watch 

the film, Arthur Christmas on 14th December 2022. 

 

We will travel by coach to the cinema leaving school at 9:15am.  We are due to arrive back at school in time for 

lunch. 

 

The cost of the visit is £9.00 per child which includes the admission ticket and travel.  If you would like your 

child to attend the cinema, please pay £9.00 via Parent Pay by 25th November 2022.    

 

If we have not received your payment by this date, we will assume you do not want your child to take part.  

Children who do not wish to attend the cinema will remain in school.  

 

As this is a Christmas treat and not a curriculum trip, non-payment would mean that your child would not be able 

to attend the cinema. 

 

We will need a number of adult helpers to support us with this trip.  If you are able to help us with this trip, 

please email the school office:  schooloffice@poultonlancelyn.wirral.sch.uk 

 

Thank you  

 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs Arnold 

Executive Headteacher 
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